
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 22nd September 2025 
 

English:  
This week, we are continuing our writing instruction unit. We have identified some of the key features 
needed to write instructions so will begin to apply them to a task.  
 

Maths:  
We are continuing our place value work and will be moving on to 1 more, 10 more, 100 more and using a 
number line to place numbers up to 1000.  
 

Homework:  
Homework this week consists of one English and one maths piece of work. The English task uses some of 
the features of instructions ready for us to being writing our own next week. The maths task requires the 
children to recognise, write and partition hundreds, tens and ones in a number.  
Children in our class are given different worksheets for English and Maths, so if they need another, please 
ask an adult from the Yr 3 team and we will happily provide you with the correct work. 
Please make sure all homework is handed in by Wednesday 24th September. If, due to exceptional 
circumstances, this homework is likely to be late, please let us know as soon as possible. 
Please allow time for reading; at least ten minutes every day (5 times at least) and 5-10 minutes times 
tables and number bond practice using TTrockstars and Numbots will help your child’s daily routine. 
Reading diaries are collected in and checked on a Friday and golden points are awarded for children that 
have read 5x a week and had their diary signed.  
 

Spellings:  
We are following a new spelling scheme called Superhero Spellings which cover spelling patterns the 
children need to learn in Year 3. Children will be given a list of words from this scheme on Monday and will 
review the tricks/ patterns needed to help learn the spelling in their lesson. This week the focus is on the 
‘long a’ sound which includes the words shake, afraid, train, great, display, delay, complain, escape, strange 
and straight. They will be tested on this list of words next Monday 29th September. Children in our class are 
given different spellings so if they lose their list, please ask an adult from the Yr 3 team and we will happily 
provide you with a new list.  
 

Other Matters: 

• Please could you save and bring in any egg cartons for 6 eggs as we will be using them in our 
DT project next week (Mon 29th September). If you are able to bring in more than one egg 
box that would be a big help but please only boxes of 6. 

• We had our first pbone lesson on Friday (19th) which the children enjoyed and have learnt 
how to look after and play their instrument. There is a letter explaining the hire and payment 
for the lessons which is in your child’s homework folder. They will need to return this form to 
school before they can take their pbone home. Payments can be made on scopay. Due to a 
shortage of space, we are unable to store any instruments at school.  

• Don’t forget we have our Year 3 Welcome meeting on Tuesday 23rd September at 9:00 – 
9:30am. Once you have dropped off your child you can head to the front office to sign in and 
wait to be shown to our classroom. I look forward to meeting you all then.  

 


